
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Becca Villas <rdvillas@cesboard.gov.ph> 
Date: Wed, Sep 8, 2021 at 6:32 PM 
Subject: 2021 CES Leadership Conclave on September 24 
To: 
 
 

Dear HR Partners, 
 

Please help us disseminate this invitation to CES Officials in your agency. 
 
Dear Career Executive Service Officers and Eligibles: 
  
Warm greetings from the Career Executive Service Board! 
  
We gladly invite you to the culminating session of the 2021 CES Leadership Conclave series 
with the year-round theme “Resilience 4.0: Courage, Agility and Future-Ready 
Leadership” on 24 September 2021, Friday from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM through Zoom. 
  
The CES Leadership Conclave is a venue for Career Executive Service Officers (CESOs) and 
Eligibles to share narratives, lessons and best practices with thought leaders and public service 
exemplars to sustain innovation, build collaboration and inspire public service excellence that is 
authentic, compassionate and responsive to the ever-changing needs of society. 
  
This year’s CES Leadership Conclave Series theme reignites the conversation and importance 
of personal, leadership and community resilience as the VUCAD world - volatile, uncertain, 
complex, ambiguous and digital – makes itself even more tangible in our collective experiences. 
As we continue to face conflict, disasters, the global pandemic and many uncertainties ahead of 
us, we must define and shape the kind of public leaders we ought to be to rightfully steward what 
has been entrusted to us and to rise above these challenges as one nation.  
  
Registration Fee is One Thousand Pesos (PhP 1,000.00) per participant. Said fee may be 
charged against agency/office funds, inasmuch as the conduct of and attendance in CESB 
trainings, workshops and conferences are exempted from the provisions of Administrative Order 
No. 103, dated 31 August 2004. Payment may be deposited to the Career Executive Service 
Board with Landbank Account No. 0622-1022-34 (Commonwealth Avenue Branch). Proof of 
deposit must be e-mailed to pdd@cesboard.gov.ph for confirmation. Full and complete 
attendance is credited as eight (8) hours of training. Participation in said event is considered as 
official business pursuant to CESB Resolution No. 81. 
  
Interested participants are requested to register online through this 
link: http://bit.ly/2021CESConclave. Registration closes at 12:00 PM on 22 September 2021, 
Wednesday. For queries, please contact the Professional Development Division (PDD) at e-
mail: pdd@cesboard.gov.ph with the subject: 2021 CES Conclave. 
  
We look forward to your valuable presence in this learning event. 
  
Thank you, stay safe and well! 
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Very truly yours, 
  
(Original Signed)                                             
MARIA MARCY COSARE-BALLESTEROS, CESO IV 
Executive Director 
 

Thank you and Keep Safe always  

  

Becca Villas 

Administrative Assistant III, OED 
CESPES Project Officer, PMAD 
Career Executive Service Board 

T: (02) 8951 4981 local 
103 | M: 09196623236 
rdvillas@cesboard.gov.ph - www.cesboard.gov.ph 

     
    

 

 
Please help us improve our services.  Evaluate our services through the following 
link: www.bit.ly/CESBeval 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this email, including any attachments, is intended solely 
for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and other parties authorized to receive it. It may contain 
confidential or privileged information, including personal data, which should not be used or disclosed without proper 
authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or 
taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have 
received this email in error, contact the sender immediately and permanently delete it from your system. Unless 
otherwise indicated, the contents of this email do not necessarily reflect the views and opinions of the Career Executive 
Service Board. 
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